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Entre Voczes is a student-run trilingual literary magazine (in Spanish, Portuguese, and 
English) housed at York University, that publishes original works of poetry, prose, and 

visual art inspired by the Hispanophone and Lusophone worlds. 

Launch of our 6th Edition: Poetry, tweeting, chocolate 
kisses, scrolls and so much more! 

 

  
	

                                                  

 
 

Entre	Voczes	celebrated	the	launch	of	
its	6th	edition	on	Wednesday	March	
27th.		It	was	a	night	full	of	surprises.	

The	night	started	off	with	the	
recitation	of	poetry	by	Carlos	Franco	
and	Jessica	Marino.	Over	250	audience	

members	were	then	treated	to	
performances	by	Kwesi,	Antonio	

Bembridge,	Jonelle	Sills,	Nuno	Cristo,	
and	Omar	Sanchez.	The	night	was	

capped	off	by	a	performance	by	Sinhá	
Bahia	Capoeira	Canada.		

Entre	Voczes’	executive	panel	and	
Faculty	Advisors	would	like	to	
thank	all	of	the	authors,	artists,	
performers,	volunteers,	sponsors,	
and	community	groups.	We	would	
also	like	to	thank	all	those	who	
attended	the	evening.	We	look	
forward	to	seeing	you	all	at	next	
year’s	launch,	tentatively	set	for	

March	19th	2014! 



Building skills and community through tutoring and conversation 
hours 

 
Thanks	to	the	great	effort	of	this	year’s	Tutoring	Coordinator,	Jessica	Marino,	and	all	

of	our	student	volunteers,	this	academic	year’s	tutoring	sessions	were	an	
outstanding	success.	This	year’s	tutors	demonstrated	tremendous	dedication	to	

ensuring	that	students	were	not	only	given	the	help	they	needed,	but	also	created	a	
safe	space	in	which	they	were	able	to	apply	that	which	they	learned	in	class,	and	

further	enhance	their	learning	through	our	conversation	hours.	Tutoring	will	return	
this	summer,	and	the	schedule	will	be	announced	the	last	week	of	April.		

 
Entre Voczes on the Radio 

 

		
	

 
	

Entre Voczes on Twitter and Facebook 
 

Throughout	the	night	of	the	launch,	Entre	Voczes	interacted	with	the	audience,	as	
well	as	those	unable	to	attend,	via	twitter.	Follow	us	on	Twitter,	@EntreVoczes	or	
add	us	on	Facebook,	to	receive	the	most	up‐to‐date	information	about	events,	calls	
for	submissions,	and	tutoring	schedules.	Don’t	have	Twitter	or	Facebook,	not	to	
worry!	You	can	always	check	our	website:	www.yorku.ca/voczes,	or	email	us	at	

entrevoces.yorku@gmail.com!		
	

Entre	Voczes	and	several	of	its	
members	were	featured	on	both	

Radio	Voces	Latinas	CHHA	1610	AM	
and	CHRY	105.5	FM.		Our	members	
spoke	about	the	history	of	Entre	

Voczes,	the	origin	of	its	name,	and	of	
course,	invited	members	of	the	
community	to	join	them	at	the	

launch.	Entre	Voczes	would	like	to	
thank	both	Radio	Voces	Latinas	and	
CHRY	for	the	opportunity	to	connect	

with	the	community.	



    
Join the Entre Voczes Family 

 
Nominations	and	elections	will	be	taking	place	in	the	month	of	April.	Nomination	
forms	will	be	available	as	of	April	10th.	For	more	information	about	how	to	get	

involved,	or	to	fill	out	a	nomination	form,	follow	us	on	Facebook,	Twitter,	or	check	
our	website	in	the	weeks	to	come.		

 
¡Gracias! Obrigado! Thank-you 

	
As	this	academic	year	comes	to	a	close,	Entre	Voczes	would	like	to	take	the	

opportunity	to	thank	all	of	those	who	sponsored	and	supported	us	throughout	the	
year.	Entre	Voczes	would	also	like	to	thank	the	following	special	guests	for	joining	in	
our	celebration	on	the	evening	of	the	launch:	Consul	General	of	Cuba,	Mr.	Javier	
Domokos,	Consul	General	of	Mexico,	Mr.	Mauricio	Toussaint,	Cultural	Attaché	of	
Mexico	in	Toronto,	Gerardo	Ochoa	Sandy,	and	the	Chancellor	of	the	Consulate	of	
Spain	in	Toronto,	Antonio	Hernández	Pérez.	Thanks	to	the	time	and	dedication	of	
our	members	and	Faculty	Advisors,	we	have	continued	to	grow,	not	only	as	a	group,	
but	as	individuals.	We	look	forward	to	the	ability	to	continue	to	grow	in	the	years	to	

come.		

	


